
From: Stephen Crawford [mailto:stephen@crawforddecarne.com.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 22 March 2017 4:07 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: AMOD; Stuart Maxwell 
Subject: AM2016/23 - 4 yearly review - construction awards - witnesses for cross-examination 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
We refer to the correspondence below from the CFMEU. 
 
The AWU does not currently anticipate requiring any witnesses for cross-examination in addition to 
those subsequently identified by the CFMEU. The AWU will urgently advise the Commission if that 
position changes following receipt of the CFMEU’s final list.   
 
Regards, 
  

Stephen Crawford  
Principal 

  

Crawford de Carné Lawyers  
 
  
From: Stuart Maxwell  
Sent: Wednesday, 22 March 2017 10:22 AM 
To: 'amod@fwc.gov.au' <amod@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: 'Chambers - Hatcher VP' <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>; Michael Aird <maird@cfmeu.org> 
Subject: AM2016/23 - 4 yearly review - construction awards 
  
Dear Vice President Hatcher, 
  
Further to the directions issued by the Full Bench on 17th March 2017 in AM2016/23, I wish to advise 
that the CFMEU will not be in a position to identify the witnesses required for cross examination by 
5pm today. The CFMEU therefore requests an extension of time until 12 noon on Friday 24th March 
2017 to provide such information. 
  
  
I would also advise that to date we have not seen the reply submissions or evidence relied up on by 
the MBA and CCF that I understand was to be filed by 5pm on Friday 17th March 2017. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
  
  
Stuart Maxwell 
Senior National Industrial Officer 
------------------------------------------------------------------ 
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